

Tên:

Lớp: S9...

Ngày giao bài: Thứ, ngày/.....

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ, ngày/.....



Ngữ pháp:

Độc:

Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 9

UNIT 4: SCIENCE – GRAMMAR REVISION

A. EXTRA VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	assorted (adj)	đa loại, pha tạp	4	straightforward (adj)	đơn giản, dễ hiểu, thẳng thắn
2	tip up (phr.v)	lật nghiêng, nghiêng lên để kiểm tra	5	straightaway (adv)	ngay lập tức
3	harassed (adj)	mệt mỏi, căng thẳng	6	ornament (n)	đồ trang trí nhỏ (trên kệ, tường, bàn, v.v.)

***Note:** *n = noun: danh từ; adj = adjective: tính từ; adv = adverb: trạng từ; phr.v = phrasal verb: cụm động từ.*

***Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.**

B. HOMEWORK

GRAMMAR

I. Circle the correct answers.

- The data _____ by the research team last year.
(A) was collected B. collects C. is collected D. collect
- Bacteria _____ in various environments, including extreme conditions.
A. found B. was found C. finds D. are found
- The experiment _____ several times last year to ensure accuracy.
A. was repeated B. is repeated C. repeats D. are repeated
- Plants _____ carbon dioxide during photosynthesis.
A. absorbs B. were absorbed C. absorb D. is absorbed
- The ancient fossils _____ in the desert 2 months ago.
A. discovered B. were discovered C. discovers D. are discovering
- Many years ago, the scientist _____ the effects of gravity on plant growth.
A. researched B. researches C. was researched D. is researching
- Scientists _____ on international projects to combat climate change.
A. collaborate B. collaborated C. is collaborating D. were collaborated

II. Complete the sentences by using the correct passive form of the verbs in brackets.

- The project **has been completed** (complete) recently.
- Important data _____ (not/store) properly in this system; that's why errors happen.
- Several rare species _____ (discover) in the rainforest since the new research programme started.

3. Every year, the report _____ (**publish**) by the same organization that funds most of the environmental studies.
4. _____ (**the exhibition/open**) by the Minister of Culture yesterday?
5. The new safety rules _____ (**apply**) to all employees who handle chemical materials.
6. Several important letters _____ (**not/deliver**) because the postal workers went on strike.
7. This machine _____ (**use**) in many laboratories around the world since it was invented.

III. Complete the text with the correct passive form of the verbs in brackets.

The city museum (0) has become (**become**) one of the most popular attractions in recent years. It (1) _____ (**undergo**) major renovation since last summer to make the building more modern and accessible to visitors. The restoration team (2) _____ (**work**) carefully to preserve many of its original features.

Over the past few years, the museum staff (3) _____ (**organize**) a number of special exhibitions to attract both local residents and tourists. Recently, they (4) _____ (**develop**) digital exhibits so that the museum experience can reach audiences around the world.

Visitor numbers (5) _____ (**rise**) sharply this year, showing how successful the new programs are. According to the director, she (6) _____ (**meet**) regularly with designers and curators to discuss future projects, and the museum (7) _____ (**receive**) several international awards for innovation in cultural education.

IV. Rewrite the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one.

0. *Someone updates the company's website every week.*

→ **The company's website is updated every week.**

1. They didn't release the official report until the investigation was finished.

→ _____ .

2. Scientists have recently discovered a new treatment for the disease.

→ _____ .

3. The committee hasn't announced the results of the scholarship program yet.

→ _____ .

4. They built the new airport terminal to handle international flights.

→ _____ .

5. The editor will publish the revised version of the article next month.

→ _____ .

6. They have already installed several solar panels on the university roof.

→ _____ .

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài.

Part 5

You are going to read an extract from a novel. For questions **31–36**, choose the answer (**A, B, C or D**) which you think fits best according to the text.

In the exam, mark your answers **on the separate answer sheet**.

Moving house

A few days later, Lyn's mother told her to spend her evening sorting out and packing her belongings. 'I'll see to your clothes,' she said. 'I want you to do your books and paints and things. I've put some cardboard boxes in your room.'

'You should've asked me,' said Lyn, following her into the bedroom and seeing the assorted boxes. 'I would've got some. There's lots outside the supermarket near school.'

'These came from the local shop. Oh it's all right, I've shaken out all the dirt,' she said as Lyn tipped up the nearest one, checking that it was empty.

line 8 'OK. I'll do it,' said Lyn. 'We're ready to move then, are we?'

'Yes, the day after tomorrow. You're going to miss the end of school term, but you won't mind that, will you?'

'You mean Friday's my last day at school?' Lyn pushed the boxes aside with her foot to clear a path to her bed so that she could sit down. 'You could've told me,' she said. 'I have got people to say goodbye to, you know.'

'I am telling you,' said her mother reasonably. 'It doesn't take two days to say goodbye, does it? You'll only get upset.'

'Why are we doing my things first?' Lyn asked. 'I haven't got much. There's all the other stuff in the house – shouldn't we start on that first?'

'Don't worry about that. Mrs Wilson's coming to help me tomorrow.'

Lyn remembered what Mandy Wilson had said all those days ago. 'My mum's coming round to help you pack.' She felt angry with herself for not having said something straightaway – it was probably too late now. But worth a try. 'I can help you,' she said. 'We can do it together.'

'You'll be at school – you want to say goodbye.'

'I'll go in at lunchtime for that. Mum, we can do it together. I don't want that Mrs Wilson touching our things.' Mandy Wilson's mother – picking things over – telling Mandy what they'd found – Mandy at school announcing importantly, 'My mother says they've got cheap plates and half of them are cracked and none of their towels match.' The image was intolerable.

Lyn's mother moved over to sit beside her on the bed. She was wearing her harassed expression. She was clearly feeling the pressure too, but managed to keep her patience. 'Nothing's ever straightforward with you, is it?' she said. 'It's been agreed for a long time and it's extremely kind of her to help. Everything's got to be wrapped up carefully so it doesn't get broken, then put in storage boxes in the right order – I don't doubt you'd do your best, but there's not room for anyone else – and she offered first.'

Lyn said no more and got on with the job she'd agreed to do. Her bedroom looked odd when she'd finished, but not as odd as the rest of the house when she got home from school next day. It was so sad. There were no curtains at the windows and no ornaments on the shelves, and in the middle of the room stood four large wooden boxes, full of objects wrapped in newspaper. But what really struck Lyn most were the rectangles of lighter-coloured paint on the wall where pictures had once hung. It was as if they had been atomised by a ray gun. Moving into the kitchen, she saw empty cupboards, their doors wide open. Somebody had done a thorough job.

- 31** When Lyn is asked to pack her belongings, she
- A** objects to putting her clothes in boxes.
 - B** is worried whether the boxes are clean.
 - C** thinks that boxes are unsuitable for the job.
 - D** is annoyed that she forgot to get better boxes.
- 32** When Lyn says 'I'll do it' in line 8, she is talking about
- A** filling something.
 - B** checking something.
 - C** collecting something.
 - D** replacing something.
- 33** How does Lyn react to the news that the family is moving soon?
- A** She's sad to learn that she's leaving her old home.
 - B** She wonders how her friends will take the news.
 - C** She's worried about missing her schoolwork.
 - D** She wishes she'd been told earlier.
- 34** Why does Lyn offer to do more of the packing?
- A** She feels her mother needs her support.
 - B** She regrets having refused to do it before.
 - C** She distrusts the person who is coming to help.
 - D** She's concerned that some things will get damaged.
- 35** What reason does Lyn's mother give for not accepting Lyn's offer of help?
- A** Other people have already said they will do it.
 - B** The job will take more than two people.
 - C** Lyn would not be capable of doing it.
 - D** Lyn would not enjoy doing it.
- 36** What made the greatest impression on Lyn when she came home the next day?
- A** how sad her bedroom looked
 - B** the empty spaces where things had once been
 - C** how the things from the house had been packed
 - D** the fact that the kitchen had been completely cleared